
[image: C:\Users\lmoreau\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\THL4QA50\JoinYourLocalChapter_600x150px_v01.jpg]

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Dr. xx,

As role in chapter of the xx Chapter, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the xx Chapter is your American College of Surgeons (ACS) home at the local level and that we are working hard on your behalf. The chapter name is an active group of surgeons committed to offering our members valuable benefits at the local level. These benefits include pick those that apply to your chapter:   

· Advocacy: Opportunities to participate in advocacy activities at the state and federal levels that impact the practicing surgeon and patients
· Continuing education: Convenient educational meetings and local CME
· Networking: Networking opportunities that enable members to build strong professional relationships with surgical peers
· Leadership opportunities: Leadership opportunities within the chapter council that can translate to future leadership roles within the College
· Volunteerism: Occasions to give back to the profession through volunteerism, both domestically and internationally
· Mentoring: A forum to engage and mentor young surgeons, trainees, and medical students.
· [list any other benefits unique to your chapter]

[bookmark: _Hlk6403259]On behalf of the insert chapter name, we strongly encourage you to join our chapter and learn more about how we can enhance your membership in the ACS. Visit our website at URL or contact name of Executive Director at phone number or by email to join today. 

I look forward to seeing you at upcoming chapter events. 

Sincerely, 

Name 
Role, chapter name
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